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As a member of the queer community, who are actively being targeted and 

mischaracterized as “groomers,” and threatened publicly and regularly in the current 

political climate, I vehemently oppose this HB and its costly and onerous 

requirements. Wait times for permits, annual renewal, and the sheer cost are 

unreasonable for marginalized communities who are already financially 

disadvantaged. Law enforcement should not be spending more time on this than 

absolutely necessary and I don’t believe this will make us safer than what Measure 

114 is already set up to do. Please vote no.  


